
 

Sent: Friday, 6 November 2009 3:39 PM 
To: Ipart Website Feedback 
Subject: Feedback regarding the proposed bus fare rises 
 
  
 
Hello, 
 
  
 
I believe it is outrageous that the proposed fare rises are above and beyond the forecasted 
inflation rates. it is shameful to think Sydney is already considered over priced in all aspects 
of life. I think this is the money hungry taking from the working class. 
 
  
 
I am against the proposed bus fare rises 
 
  
 
Kind Regards, 
Zorica 
 


